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Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's weekly newsletter. 

This Week's News Top of Page 

Coastal's 'Words to Say It' series presents poeti-y reading 
Poet Jake Adam York of Denver, Colo., will present a reading on Monday, March 5 at 5 
p.m. as part of Coastal Carolina University's "The Words to Say It" visiting writers series. 
The free event will be held in the Recital Hall of the Thomas W. and Robin W. Edwards 
College of Humanities and Fine Arts on Coastal's Conway campus. 

CCU groups to perform 'Carmina Burana' 
Coastal Carolina University's Symphonic Band and Concert Choir will perform Carl Orff's 
secular cantata "Carmina Burana," on Tuesday, March 6 at 7:30 p.m. at Wheelwright 
Auditorium. Tickets are $8 general adult admission and $6 for alumni and senior citizens. 

CCU professor leads international politics discussion 
Coastal Carolina University philosophy and religion professor Michael Ruse will lead a 
discussion on war and international politics on Wednesday, March 14 at 7 p.m. at the 
Waccamaw Higher Education Center in Litchfield. The event is free and open to the 
public. 

Step Up! participates in 'Weekend of Giving' 
Step Up!, the Grand Strand area's community volunteer network, is participating in the 
Fox Film Fund's "Weekend of Giving" Friday, March 9 to Sunday, March 11. During this 
weekend, $1 of every ticket purchased for the movie, "The Ultimate Gift," will be donated 
to Step Up! 

'America's youngest CEO' to speak at CCU 
Ephren Taylor, who at 24 was known as America's youngest African American CEO of a 
publicly traded company, will speak at Coastal Carolina University's Edwards Recital Hall 
on Thursday, March 22 at 7 p.m., as part of CCU's African American Celebration. The 
event is free and open to the public. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements Top of Page 

CCU to host research symposium 
Coastal will host the first Big South Undergraduate Research Symposium on Friday, 
March 23 and Saturday, March 24. More than 200 students from Coastal and eight other 
universities will be presenting the results of their research in a variety of academic 
disciplines. 
Students, faculty and staff are invited to attend any of the symposium sessions free of 
charge. Please just stop by the registration desk in Wheelwright Lobby during the days of 
the symposium to pick up your free pass and program booklet. If you wish to participate in 
all of the symposium activities including reception and lunch, then regular registration is 
$100 for faculty and $75 for students until March 5, and $125 and $95 respectively 
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thereafter. 
Click www.coastal.edu/bigsurs to learn more about this event's schedule, invited 
speakers, and regular registration. 

Planning starts for CINO Day 
CINO Day will be held Friday, April 20 on Prince Lawn from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. Anyone 
interested in participating in planning for the annual event should contact Samantha 
LeClair, assistant coordinator for Coastal Productions Board or Chris Donevant-Haines in 
the Office of Student Activities and Leadership, Student Center 106 at 349-2301. 

Jackson Center seeking student assistant director 
The student position of assistant director for the Jackson Family Center for Ethics and 
Values is now open. The year-long position with the option to reapply runs from Aug. 16, 
2007 to Aug. 15, 2008. The assistant director position has secretarial duties as well as the 
responsibility of taking care of the daily business of the Jackson Center. Any CCU 
students who will have graduated by May 2007 (including all students who graduated 
before May '07) are eligible to apply. Applications and a detailed description of the 
position are available in the Jackson Center, EHFA 274. The deadline for applications is 
Friday, April 13. For more information, e-mail the Center at jacksoncenter@coastal.edu or 
call the current assistant director, Billy Baird, at 843-349-4149. 

Cold showers and chilly swims start today 
Beginning Monday, March 5, there will be no hot water in the Recreation Center due to 
the installation of a new boiler. There will be no hot water in the shower, and the 
temperature of the swimming pool will begin to drop. The pool will remain open until 
further notice, but the temperature will be decreasing as the week progresses. 

Time to order graduation supplies 
The Graduation Finale will be Tuesday, March 6 in the Rotunda and CCU Bookstore in 
University Hall from 9:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Various CCU representatives will be available to 
answer questions concerning graduation. A Jostens representative will take 
announcement and ring orders. Caps, gowns and tassels can be ordered at the CCU 
Bookstore. 

Absent Professor Program 
The CCU Career Services Center provides coverage for classes when faculty members 
are away through our Absent Professor Program. Through this program we offer classes 
that may consist of any one of the following: 
--Overview of Career Services for Students of All Majors 
--Career Assessment Testing and Choosing the Right Major 
--Developing Winning Resumes That Work 
--Job Search Strategies 
--Career Networking 
For more information or to schedule a counselor to cover your class, contact 
Tom Woodle, associate director, CCU Career Services Center at 349-2357 or 
twoodle@coastal.edu 

Campus job openings 
Dispatcher - Public Safety 
Grounds Worker - Facilities Management 
Scholarship Assistant - Financial Aid 
For more information, visit www.coastal.edu/hreo. 

Education symposium here soon 
The third annual Ethics in Education Symposium sponsored by the Spadoni College of 
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Education will be held Thursday, March 22 at Coastal. Keynote speaker Samuel Betances 
will address "Ethical Issues in Teaching Diverse Students" at 6:30 p.m. in Wheelwright 
Auditorium. 

This Week's Events Top of Page 

Monday, March 5 
Poet Jake Adam York reads from his work, "The Words to Say It" visiting writers series, 5 
p.m., Edwards Recital Hall, book signing and reception follow 

Tuesday, March 6 
Graduation Finale, 9:30 a.m. to 5 p.m., Rotunda and CCU Bookstore, University Hall. 
Various CCU representatives will be available to answer questions concerning 
graduation. A Jostens representative will take announcement and ring orders. Caps, 
gowns and tassels can also be ordered. 

Women's Tennis vs. UNG-Charlotte, 2 p.m., Billy Nichols Tennis Center 

Chill Out, 5 p.m., Waccamaw Lobby, for students, sponsored by Counseling Services 

"The Departed," three showings of this Oscar-winning movie at 5, 7:15 and 9:30 p.m., 
Wall Auditorium, free for students, sponsored by Coastal Productions Board. 

Coastal Carolina University's Symphonic Band and Concert Choir will perform Carl Orff's 
secular cantata "Carmina Burana," 7:30 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium. Tickets are $8 
general adult admission and $6 for alumni and senior citizens. CCU students, faculty and 
staff are free with ID. 

Wednesday, March 7 
Mid-term Melt Down, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., Prince Lawn (will include the 
rescheduled Beach Party from March 1) 

MBA open house, 2 to 4 p.m., E. Craig Wall Sr. College of Business Administration 
boardroom 

Academic Coaching - Time Management, for students, sponsored by Counseling 
Services, 3:30 to 4:30 p.m., Prince 210 

Professor Dan Albergotti will conduct poetry readings, followed by an open discussion 
about the value of poetry in contemporary society, part of Coastal's "Unheard, Unseen, 
Unsolved" dialogue series, 7 p.m., Waccamaw Higher Education Center in Litchfield 

"Running with Scissors," 7 p.m., Wall Auditorium, free movie for students, sponsored by 
Psychology Film Series 

Thursday, March 8 
Love Sucks, 3:30 p.m., session for students, sponsored by Counseling Services 

Men's Tennis vs. UNC Asheville, 1 p.m., Billy Nichols Tennis Center 

Women's Tennis vs. UNC Asheville, 1 p.m., Billy Nichols Tennis Center 

MBA open house, 6 to 8 p.m., E. Craig Wall Sr. College of Business Administration 
boardroom 

Friday, March 9 
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Men and Women's Track and Field, CCU Invitational, all day, CCU Track and Field facility 

Chanticleer Baseball vs. Bethune-Cookman, 4 p.m., Charles L. Watson Stadium 

Satuday, March 10 
Men and Women's Track and Field, CCU Invitational, all day, CCU Track and Field 

Chanticileer Baseball vs. Ball State, noon, Charles L. Watson Stadium 

This Week's Athletics News Top of Page 

Baseball Uses the Big Inning to Defeat West Virginia 16-4 in the Microtel Inn 
and Suites Challenge 
Coastal scores four in the fifth and nine in the sixth in the win over the Mountaineers. The 
game was called after 6 1/2 innings due to West Virginia's travel schedule. Coastal 
improves to 12-2 on the year and will face Clemson Wednesday at 4 p.m. 

Softball Falls 7-1 to Kennesaw State in Final Day of Red and Blue Classic 
The Coastal Carolina softball team finished the Red and Blue Classic with a 7-1 loss to 
Kennesaw State. With the loss the Lady Chanticleers fell to 5-13 on the season while 
Kennesaw State improved to 18-6 

UNCW Gets the Edge on Coastal Women's Track and Field Team at the Battle 
of the Beach 
The Coastal Carolina women's track and field team lost to UNCW by five points at the 
Battle of the Beach Ill on Saturday afternoon in Wilmington. 

Men's Tennis Defeats Birmingham-Southern 6-1 Saturday Afternoon 
The Coastal Carolina men's tennis team opened Big South Conference play with a win on 
Saturday afternoon in Birmingham as the Chanticleers defeated the Panthers 6-1. 

Men's Track and Field Edges UNC Wilmington in Battle of the Beach 
The Coastal Carolina University men's track and field squad opened the season with a 
narrow 106-104 victory over the UNC Wilmington Seahawks. 

Women's Tennis Picks Up First Conference Win After Defeating Birmingham­
Southern 
The Coastal Carolina women's tennis team defeated the Lady Panthers of Birmingham­
Southern in Birmingham on Saturday morning 7-0. 

Women's Basketball Ends Regular Season with 60-53 Win over Charleston 
Southern 
Senior Alisha Dill scored 26 points and became Coastal's all-time single-season scoring 
leader in the win. Coastal will be the fifth seed in the Big South Tournament and will face 
host UNG Asheville Thursday, March 8 at 2 p.m. 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Sally Horner has received the Distinguished Service Award from the Southern 
Association of College and University Business Officers. The national award is given 
annually to recognize an individual for distinguished service to higher education in the 
field of business and financial management. The honor will be presented at the 
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conference in Oklahoma City on April 22-24. Horner, who is executive liaison in the Office 
of the President, has been at Coastal since 1984 and served as executive vice president 
from 1984 to 2006. 

Theresa Mitchell won a $100 prize for designing the winning logo for GINO Day 2007. 
Mitchell is a senior in marketing. 

Scott A. Royce recently joined the staff of Office of University Advancement as a major 
gift officer. He earned a bachelor's degree in government from St. Lawrence University in 
Canton, N.Y., in 1985 and a juris doctor degree from the University of South Carolina 
School of Law in 1994. He also earned an International Master of Business Administration 
(IMBA) degree, a joint business degree from both the University of South Carolina and the 
Wirtschaftsuniversitat Wien in Vienna, Austria, in 1998. Royce's duties include generating 
funds for general and specific university needs. He worked with law firms in Columbia 
before joining the CCU staff. 

Nichole L. Schlund of Conway has been named associate director of the Coastal Fund. 
As director of the fund, she manages the daily operations of securing annual gifts, which 
includes the phone-a-then call center, direct mail initiatives, the faculty/staff campaign, the 
1954 Society, the Parent Leadership Council and otherfundraising and development 
campaigns. Schlund was previously employed at Alfred University, the Medical University 
of South Carolina and North Carolina State University. Schlund earned a bachelor's 
degree in finance from Coastal's E. Craig Wall Sr. College of Business Administration. 

Publication Deadlines Top of Page 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty 
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in 
the newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 

COASTAL CAROLINA UNIVERSITY 
Privacy Policies I Site Policies I Contact Us 

© 2007 Coastal Carolina University I P.O. Box 261954, Conway, SC 29528-6054 j (843) 347-3161 
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